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	Situated at the crossroads of Mediterranean shipping, the southeast corner of Sicily witnessed its share of maritime disasters over the millennia. Among the dozens of ancient shipwrecks that foundered off these shores, the large vessel that sank near Marzamemi in the 6th century AD stands out. Since 2012, investigations by a team from Stanford University and the Soprintendenza del Mare have shed light on this monumental cargo of several hundred tons of partially prefabricated religious architectural elements, almost certainly en route from the northern Aegean region for decoration of some new, or newly renovated, early Christian church in the recently recaptured west. This peculiar site, the so-called Marzamemi “church wreck”, serves as vivid testimony to the struggle for integration—religious, economic, and political—among the disparate fragments of the once unified Roman world.
	An Assistant Professor of Classical Archaeology at Stanford University, Justin Leidwanger holds a B.A. in classics from Loyola University Chicago, an M.A. in anthropology/nautical archaeology from Texas A&M, and a PhD in Mediterranean archaeology from the University of Pennsylvania. His areas of specialization include Roman and late antique archaeology, maritime archaeology, ancient trade and connectivity, ceramics and ceramic analysis, shipwrecks and harbors, and Roman architecture. He is currently co-director of the Marzamemi “Church Wreck” Excavation; director of the Marzamemi Maritime Heritage Project (Sicily); and co-director of the Burgaz Harbors Project.
	N.B.  The latest edition (#81) of World Archaeology Magazine features an article by Justin Leidwanger about the Marzamemi Shipwreck.
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